The University of Queensland is advertising three PhD top-ups to work on the project ‘Understanding the Long-Term Decline of Internal Migration’ at the School of Geography, Planning and Environment Management. Starting dates are flexible.

More information is available on http://jobs.uq.edu.au/caw/en/job/498996/phd-scholarship-top-ups.

If you are interested, please directly contact Dr Aude Bernard at a.bernard@uq.edu.au

